CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS
DATE: 4/21/06

Ulldlng TO: Jane Leslie, Clerk’s Office
Department RE: 1460 N. Rochester Rd.

Kelly M. Winters — Deputy Director . Liquor License Application

Per your request, | have reviewed the application for the new Class C License to be
located at 1460 N. Rochester Rd., Rochester Hiils, known as Carrabba’s talian Grill.
This new tenant will be part of the City Walk Development at that site.

Please be advised that permits for the building this proposed tenant intends to occupy is
in the early stages of construction, and that the tenant space Carrabba’s Italian Grill
intends to occupy has not been completed.

Anticipating that the proposed tenant space build-out will meet all necessary code
requirements through the normal plan review and construction process, the Building
Department has no objection to the Class C License application.



CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS
DATE: April 24, 2006

ire TO: Jane Leslie

Department RE: 1460 N. Rochester Rd.

Todd M. Gary, Ext 2702 Liguor License Application

Please be advised the fire department has no objections to the issuance of this permit
provided proper approvals are obtained for the outdoor seating area.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.



